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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec – Deontay Shirley 
Y1 – Frankie Pountley 
Y2 – Isaac Newall  

Y3 – William Comer  

Y4 – Callum Morris 

Y5 – Jensen Lilley 

Y6 – Jack Donegan 
 

 
 

Attendance 100%ers 
          

This term we are trying a new reward system for 

attendance.  Any pupil who is in all week is eligible for 

an extra playtime the following week. 

Last week we had 132 children with 100% attendance !! 

Breakfast Club 

 
Operates an open register 

daily from 7:30am 

£3.50 per day 

This week’s assembly theme is 

Faith 

 

Our Charity for this term is for Harvest and is: 

  Whitworth Lighthouse Community 

Foodshare    (chosen by our School Council) 
 

OPEN AFTERNOON and EVENING – Monday 16th October 
Next Monday we are holding our Reception Open school event for those parents looking to 

send their children to school in September 2024.  We have one session starting at 1pm until 

4pm and a second session from 5-7pm.  Please encourage anyone interested to come and 

view our wonderful school to see what a great experience and education we offer! 
 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

Harvest Service at St Bartholomew’s Church 
On Wednesday, the whole school walked up to St. 

Bartholomew’s church to celebrate Harvest. 

 

 
It was a lovely service led by Rev Laura with 

wonderful poems and beautiful singing! 

 

Please can I ask that you limit the medication requests brought in to the school office as it is 

not always possible to accommodate all requests at times throughout the day.  Thank You 
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St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School 

 

 

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON  
and EVENING 

 

All prospective parents are welcome to come and have a 
look around our wonderful school. 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 
 

1-4pm and 5-7pm 
No appointment required 

 
Coffee and cake on arrival followed by a tour of  

the school 
 

Ring us on 01706 344631 
for further details 

 

Look  forward  to  seeing  you! 


